

Ministry Highways and Infrastructure

Design #18 – 3603 Millar Ave Saskatoon, Canada S7P 0B2

Phone: 306-933-5966

December 16, 2021

Jay Magus, P.Eng.
Director of Transportation
City of Saskatoon
2223 3rd Avenue North
Saskatoon SK S7K 0J5

Dear Jay Magus,

Subject: Saskatoon Freeway Functional Planning Study Phase 1 Endorsement

The Ministry is pleased to provide you the final draft report for Phase 1 of the Saskatoon Freeway Functional Planning Study. The Ministry has incorporated all feedback into the Final Draft report from the various Technical Working Groups (TWGs) and both the Technical and Steering Committees. We would like to request that you bring this final draft forward to your Council for their review and seek formal endorsement of the Phase 1 report.

As such the report is issued as a final draft to allow changes or input, from your Council, to be incorporated into the report prior to its approval.

Once you have reviewed the report, please provide an estimated timeline as to when it will appear before Council for discussion and endorsement. I will also offer that the Ministry is willing to attend any council meeting if requested.

Thank-you for your continued effort is getting this project completed

Sincerely,

Geoffrey Meinert, P.Eng. Senior Project Manager

Enclosure